
"Wright County War" January 20, 1898. 

E. S. Chittenden to J. J. Hill. 
"I trust that you will be able to attend" 

[a meeting of Veteran National Guard Associa- 
tion] "and that we may hear from you on the 
subject of the 'Wright County War'(in which 
I understood you took part). " 

General correspondence by date. 


